
Sun Feb 4, 2024

06:00 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

Colour Boards, Rendering & an Old Gadage 

Upon discovering it's not just the roof in major need of renovation, Dick and Angel question how to go about 
rendering the entire chateau.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - STC European Experiences 

Getaway is Australia's favourite travel show with wonderful holiday ideas for all tastes and budgets as well as those 
once in a lifetime, dream destinations. Escape today with Getaway.

07:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Testing New Waters in Sosua, Dominican Republic 

Exhausted from work and with a young family, a California couple want a new home in Sosua, Dominican Republic. 
He wants to put money toward a business on the island, but a spacious home for their family is her first wish.

08:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

New Adventures and Coco Locos in Samana, Dominican Republic 

A young professional from Florida is trading the city for laid back vibes in Samana, Dominican Republic. His 
girlfriend wants a move in ready house in the middle of the action, but he wants a secluded home close to the beach.

08:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Historic Home for a New Family 

Chip and Joanna take on a historical project for Courtney and Joey Scrivano, who are ready to upgrade from their 
modest loft to a house where they can raise their new baby; the 1927 Tudor home is outdated and lacks a true 
master suite.

09:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Big House, Big Potential 

Mina and Karen are excited to be back on Sanders Street to check out an old house they got a bargain on. The 
house already has great charm and plenty of curb appeal but its large size is intimidating. 

10:30 SLEDGEHAMMER G

Smashing a Cramped Kitchen 

Rich and April smash their galley kitchen and basement storage area; Jason creates a recycled wood black splash 
and island in the kitchen, then he creates a home office with a cork- board wall in the basement.

11:00 SLEDGEHAMMER G

Building a New Kitchen With Unique and Accessible Features 

Ben and Lynne want to open up their first floor to make it more accessible for their son, who has a visual 
impairment; in the kitchen, Jason builds a bench with built-in storage, then he adds adjustable under-cabinet lighting 
and a unique microwave.

11:30 CHRISTINA ON THE COAST Repeat WS PG

Traditional Meets Modern Kitchen 

Christina must stick to a strict budget as she helps a young couple with differing, eclectic styles redesign their 
kitchen. Meanwhile, Christina deals with lots of new changes in her personal life.

12:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Artist's Way Along The Bay 

A professional artist couple looks to fulfill their dream of finding a home along the pristine shores of Barnegat Bay, 
New Jersey. With inventory decreasing along the coast, they're eager to find the perfect beach house to welcome 
peace and inspiration.
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Sun Feb 4, 2024

13:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Cruising for a Gulf Shores Getaway 

After discovering the pristine and exciting Alabama beach community of Gulf Shores, an Atlanta family has their 
hearts set on finding their own vacation pad. They'll have to contend with a hot market to land the perfect retreat that 
maximizes family time.

13:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Dreams of Pickleball in San Carlos 

A couple is ready to trade cold Colorado winters for the beautiful and warm San Carlos.

14:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Making Sweet Music in San Carlos 

A musical couple from Tempe, Arizona, is looking to relocate to San Carlos, Mexico. They don't need a lot of space 
and want something that's fully furnished and move-in ready, but she prefers a house while he's interested in a low-
maintenance condo.

14:30 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Mataro - Spain 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

15:30 THE GARDEN HUSTLE Captioned Repeat WS PG

A passionate duo tackles a complete backyard overhaul in 48-hours, a small front courtyard undergoes a magical 
transformation, Lisa explores the home of an interior designer and horticulturalist with a collection of indoor plants.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

16:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

Colour Boards, Rendering & an Old Gadage 

Upon discovering it's not just the roof in major need of renovation, Dick and Angel question how to go about 
rendering the entire chateau.

17:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Waffle Time on Emerald Isle 

High school sweethearts move their waffle business to Emerald Isle, North Carolina.
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Sun Feb 4, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Personal Space in Upstate New York 

A husband is all about buying a historic charmer in upstate New York, but getting his opinionated wife on board may 
be a problem. 

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Coming Home to the Hague 

After two decades in Brooklyn, an empty nester looks to return home to spend more time with family in the Hague, 
Netherlands. She's still helping her children financially, so finding a place on a fixed budget will require open-
mindedness and creativity.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

An Apprehensive Adventurer in Tokyo 

A lawyer used to predictability in Washington, DC, takes a leap into the unknown and accepts a research fellowship 
in Tokyo. He's emerged in a vastly different culture, and finding a place in a small and expensive real estate market 
will be a challenge.

19:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat PG

Young Family Takes On History 

Joanna and Chip introduce clients Charmaine and Chuck to the historic Sanger Heights neighbourhood. The young 
family wants to be a part of the revitalization efforts of this once thriving community.

20:30 FLIPPING 101 WITH TAREK EL MOUSSA Repeat WS G

Pilots and Permits and Babies, Oh My! 

Two airline pilots and expectant parents have sky-high dreams for their first flip, but turning a 650-square-foot home 
into a buyer's dream won't be easy. Tarek must teach this pair to overcome obstacles and make a sale before their 
first baby arrives.

21:30 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING WS PG

Orlando: Briercliff 

House flipper Justin Stamper and his crew, known as the Robin Hoods of Real Estate, 'steal' foreclosed homes to 
help return neighbourhoods to their former glory.

22:30 FLIPPING DOWN SOUTH WS PG

Achy Shaky Flip 

Cody and Paul buy a house from the city land bank.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Personal Space in Upstate New York 

A husband is all about buying a historic charmer in upstate New York, but getting his opinionated wife on board may 
be a problem. 
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Sun Feb 4, 2024

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ATLANTA Repeat WS M

New Peach in the Orchard 

Porsha's release from prison after protesting further ignites her activism. Actress and songstress Drew Sidora brings 
her Chi-Town flavor to Atlanta, however her marriage is anything but picture perfect. Cynthia hosts a wine tasting at 
Lake Bailey, and an unlikely friendship has many of the women turning their heads. Meanwhile Kandi has a full 
circle moment as she attends Riley's graduation.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:00 FLIPPING 101 WITH TAREK EL MOUSSA Repeat WS G

Pilots and Permits and Babies, Oh My! 

Two airline pilots and expectant parents have sky-high dreams for their first flip, but turning a 650-square-foot home 
into a buyer's dream won't be easy. Tarek must teach this pair to overcome obstacles and make a sale before their 
first baby arrives.

02:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Growing as a Family on St. Thomas 

Relocating to St. Thomas, a young couple want to enjoy the laid-back lifestyle with kid. They'd like a home with 
rental potential, but can't decide on move in ready near the beach or a town fixer-upper.

02:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - STC European Experiences 

Getaway is Australia's favourite travel show with wonderful holiday ideas for all tastes and budgets as well as those 
once in a lifetime, dream destinations. Escape today with Getaway.

03:00 SLEDGEHAMMER Repeat G

Smashing a Cramped Kitchen 

Rich and April smash their galley kitchen and basement storage area; Jason creates a recycled wood black splash 
and island in the kitchen, then he creates a home office with a cork- board wall in the basement.

03:30 SLEDGEHAMMER Repeat G

Building a New Kitchen With Unique and Accessible Features 

Ben and Lynne want to open up their first floor to make it more accessible for their son, who has a visual 
impairment; in the kitchen, Jason builds a bench with built-in storage, then he adds adjustable under-cabinet lighting 
and a unique microwave.

04:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Testing New Waters in Sosua, Dominican Republic 

Exhausted from work and with a young family, a California couple want a new home in Sosua, Dominican Republic. 
He wants to put money toward a business on the island, but a spacious home for their family is her first wish.

04:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

New Adventures and Coco Locos in Samana, Dominican Republic 

A young professional from Florida is trading the city for laid back vibes in Samana, Dominican Republic. His 
girlfriend wants a move in ready house in the middle of the action, but he wants a secluded home close to the beach.

05:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Lady Luck Strikes Twice 

A young dad reaches next-level lucky when he wins two jackpots playing online slots. Living with his mom after 
being separated, he needs Laurence's help to find a place that's a cross between bachelor pad and family home for 
his daughters' weekend visits.
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Sun Feb 4, 2024

05:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Lottery of Love 

After scooping a win in the local Postcode Lottery, a couple's dreams can come true in the lake district. Laurence 
reveals the quaint charm of Ellesmere, England, and its surrounding villages as he narrows down the couple's very 
specific wish list.
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Mon Feb 5, 2024

06:00 FLIPPING DOWN SOUTH Repeat WS PG

Achy Shaky Flip 

Cody and Paul buy a house from the city land bank.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

07:00 SLEDGEHAMMER G

Bedrooms and Bath for Brothers 

A couple smash the third floor of their home to get new spaces for their three sons.

07:30 SLEDGEHAMMER G

Building a Mad, Mod Basement for Grown Ups and Kids to Share 

installs vinyl flooring, wall tiles, custom-built room dividers, and storage cubbies; drapes are used to create a unique 
wall treatment.

08:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat PG

Young Family Takes On History 

Joanna and Chip introduce clients Charmaine and Chuck to the historic Sanger Heights neighbourhood. The young 
family wants to be a part of the revitalization efforts of this once thriving community.

09:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Orlando: Briercliff 

House flipper Justin Stamper and his crew, known as the Robin Hoods of Real Estate, 'steal' foreclosed homes to 
help return neighbourhoods to their former glory.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Making Space in Maryland 

A young, married couple needs more room for their growing family in Maryland.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Fresh Start in Tampa 

After the recent loss of her fiancé, a woman is looking to make a fresh start and a new home in Tampa; she wants a 
large, single-family house that's move-in ready, but her best friend thinks she should consider a place she can 
renovate to save money.

11:00 THE GARDEN REVOLUTION Repeat WS G

The Garden Gurus Garden Revolution celebrates tropical gardening at its best. This series explores the beautiful 
environment created for the city in a garden. It shares tips and hints on getting the most amazing results from exotic 
plant species and it explores the importance of gardens to the community.

11:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - STC European Experiences 

Getaway is Australia's favourite travel show with wonderful holiday ideas for all tastes and budgets as well as those 
once in a lifetime, dream destinations. Escape today with Getaway.
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Mon Feb 5, 2024

12:00 FLIPPING DOWN SOUTH Repeat WS PG

Achy Shaky Flip 

Cody and Paul buy a house from the city land bank.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

13:00 FLIPPING 101 WITH TAREK EL MOUSSA Repeat WS G

Pilots and Permits and Babies, Oh My! 

Two airline pilots and expectant parents have sky-high dreams for their first flip, but turning a 650-square-foot home 
into a buyer's dream won't be easy. Tarek must teach this pair to overcome obstacles and make a sale before their 
first baby arrives.

14:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Orlando: Briercliff 

House flipper Justin Stamper and his crew, known as the Robin Hoods of Real Estate, 'steal' foreclosed homes to 
help return neighbourhoods to their former glory.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Challenge Apartment Week One 

After nominating Hayden as challenge apartment Treasurer, Sara un-nominates him giving all the power to the 
penthouses.

16:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Seeking Room for Nine in Roatan, Honduras 

A couple with seven kids are seeking a new life in Roatan, Honduras. They will need a large property on the beach 
that offers rental income, and would like it to have a dock for their proposed new water sports business.

16:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Back Home to The Bahamas 

A couple wants to make a move from Georgia to the Bahamas, where she grew up. He would like a yard big enough 
for a dog, but she wants to have a house that has the island charm she remembers.

17:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat PG

Young Family Takes On History 

Joanna and Chip introduce clients Charmaine and Chuck to the historic Sanger Heights neighbourhood. The young 
family wants to be a part of the revitalization efforts of this once thriving community.
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Mon Feb 5, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Taking Their Shot in London 

Newlyweds from Chicago met on the college basketball team and are moving to London for a job transfer; one 
wants an affordable suburban home, while her wife longs to be in the city.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Passion Play in Mazatlan, Mexico 

A Florida woman is tired of the rat race and decides to start over as a writer in Mazatlan, Mexico. She's looking for a 
quiet apartment, but to keep her new charter business afloat, she needs to stay close to the sea and manage her 
finances

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Room for Girlfriend in Chicago 

A first-time buyer looks for a home that will convince his new girlfriend to move in with him in Chicago. He's looking 
for a townhouse with a garage, but finding a place with enough room to accommodate her in his budget will be a 
challenge.

20:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

A Slower Lifestyle in Portland, Oregon 

A Los Angeles couple looks for a slower pace of life for their family in Portland, Oregon; he prefers an older 
Victorian-style house with lots of character, but she wants something modern with an open layout and plenty of room 
for visiting family.

20:30 CHRISTINA ON THE COAST: MY PERFECT 
PARADISE Repeat WS PG

Christina on the Coast: My Perfect Paradise 

Christina and Ant take on an ambitious backyard remodel for their newly blended family to enjoy come summer. 
However, as they rush to create a perfect paradise, it seems they may have bitten off more than they can chew.

21:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Midcentury Markup 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a Santa Ana, Calif., home with mid-century details that could sell for top dollar; 
they're forced to outbid other investors to snag the home, leaving them wondering if more money means more 
problems.

22:30 MEXICO LIFE WS G

Embracing the Beauty of San Carlos 

An empty-nester couple decides to make a new home in San Carlos, Mexico. They're looking for water views with a 
minimum of two bedrooms and he needs an office space for work, but she's concerned with having a separate 
dining area for entertaining.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Taking Their Shot in London 

Newlyweds from Chicago met on the college basketball team and are moving to London for a job transfer; one 
wants an affordable suburban home, while her wife longs to be in the city.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Plastic Surgeon Glam in Atlanta 

A plastic surgeon and her husband seek a new home for their family in Atlanta; they're looking for outdoor space for 
their daughter and room to accommodate his mother, but she's pushing for glam details and doesn't mind spending 
more to get it.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Slower Lifestyle in Portland, Oregon 

A Los Angeles couple looks for a slower pace of life for their family in Portland, Oregon; he prefers an older 
Victorian-style house with lots of character, but she wants something modern with an open layout and plenty of room 
for visiting family.
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Mon Feb 5, 2024

01:00 CHRISTINA ON THE COAST: MY PERFECT 
PARADISE Repeat WS PG

Christina on the Coast: My Perfect Paradise 

Christina and Ant take on an ambitious backyard remodel for their newly blended family to enjoy come summer. 
However, as they rush to create a perfect paradise, it seems they may have bitten off more than they can chew.

02:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ATLANTA Repeat WS M

New Peach in the Orchard 

Porsha's release from prison after protesting further ignites her activism. Actress and songstress Drew Sidora brings 
her Chi-Town flavor to Atlanta, however her marriage is anything but picture perfect. Cynthia hosts a wine tasting at 
Lake Bailey, and an unlikely friendship has many of the women turning their heads. Meanwhile Kandi has a full 
circle moment as she attends Riley's graduation.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

03:00 SLEDGEHAMMER Repeat G

Bedrooms and Bath for Brothers 

A couple smash the third floor of their home to get new spaces for their three sons.

03:30 SLEDGEHAMMER Repeat G

Building a Mad, Mod Basement for Grown Ups and Kids to Share 

installs vinyl flooring, wall tiles, custom-built room dividers, and storage cubbies; drapes are used to create a unique 
wall treatment.

04:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Midcentury Markup 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a Santa Ana, Calif., home with mid-century details that could sell for top dollar; 
they're forced to outbid other investors to snag the home, leaving them wondering if more money means more 
problems.

04:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Pigeon Hole Flip 

Tarek and Christina take on a home full of surprises in Santa Ana, Calif.; they work to modernize the house as much 
as possible to appeal to the modern-day buyer, but with every challenge comes many problems.

05:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Seeking Room for Nine in Roatan, Honduras 

A couple with seven kids are seeking a new life in Roatan, Honduras. They will need a large property on the beach 
that offers rental income, and would like it to have a dock for their proposed new water sports business.

05:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Back Home to The Bahamas 

A couple wants to make a move from Georgia to the Bahamas, where she grew up. He would like a yard big enough 
for a dog, but she wants to have a house that has the island charm she remembers.
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Tue Feb 6, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Passion Play in Mazatlan, Mexico 

A Florida woman is tired of the rat race and decides to start over as a writer in Mazatlan, Mexico. She's looking for a 
quiet apartment, but to keep her new charter business afloat, she needs to stay close to the sea and manage her 
finances

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Room for Girlfriend in Chicago 

A first-time buyer looks for a home that will convince his new girlfriend to move in with him in Chicago. He's looking 
for a townhouse with a garage, but finding a place with enough room to accommodate her in his budget will be a 
challenge.

07:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Midcentury Markup 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a Santa Ana, Calif., home with mid-century details that could sell for top dollar; 
they're forced to outbid other investors to snag the home, leaving them wondering if more money means more 
problems.

07:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Pigeon Hole Flip 

Tarek and Christina take on a home full of surprises in Santa Ana, Calif.; they work to modernize the house as much 
as possible to appeal to the modern-day buyer, but with every challenge comes many problems.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Today The Garden Gurus show you an absolutely stunning garden in New Zealand and join the team as we learn 
about the beautiful Moth Orchid and a fruit we all know and love.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Challenge Apartment Week One 

After nominating Hayden as challenge apartment Treasurer, Sara un-nominates him giving all the power to the 
penthouses.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Taking Their Shot in London 

Newlyweds from Chicago met on the college basketball team and are moving to London for a job transfer; one 
wants an affordable suburban home, while her wife longs to be in the city.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Passion Play in Mazatlan, Mexico 

A Florida woman is tired of the rat race and decides to start over as a writer in Mazatlan, Mexico. She's looking for a 
quiet apartment, but to keep her new charter business afloat, she needs to stay close to the sea and manage her 
finances

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Room for Girlfriend in Chicago 

A first-time buyer looks for a home that will convince his new girlfriend to move in with him in Chicago. He's looking 
for a townhouse with a garage, but finding a place with enough room to accommodate her in his budget will be a 
challenge.

11:00 THE GARDEN HUSTLE Captioned Repeat WS PG

A passionate duo tackles a complete backyard overhaul in 48-hours, a small front courtyard undergoes a magical 
transformation, Lisa explores the home of an interior designer and horticulturalist with a collection of indoor plants.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 28 January 2024. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 10 of 29

Sydney Program Guide



Tue Feb 6, 2024

12:00 CHRISTINA ON THE COAST: MY PERFECT 
PARADISE Repeat WS PG

Christina on the Coast: My Perfect Paradise 

Christina and Ant take on an ambitious backyard remodel for their newly blended family to enjoy come summer. 
However, as they rush to create a perfect paradise, it seems they may have bitten off more than they can chew.

13:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Plastic Surgeon Glam in Atlanta 

A plastic surgeon and her husband seek a new home for their family in Atlanta; they're looking for outdoor space for 
their daughter and room to accommodate his mother, but she's pushing for glam details and doesn't mind spending 
more to get it.

13:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Slower Lifestyle in Portland, Oregon 

A Los Angeles couple looks for a slower pace of life for their family in Portland, Oregon; he prefers an older 
Victorian-style house with lots of character, but she wants something modern with an open layout and plenty of room 
for visiting family.

14:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Embracing the Beauty of San Carlos 

An empty-nester couple decides to make a new home in San Carlos, Mexico. They're looking for water views with a 
minimum of two bedrooms and he needs an office space for work, but she's concerned with having a separate 
dining area for entertaining.

14:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Seeking a View on Isla Mujeres 

A young family from Pennsylvania looks to trade cold weather for the beaches of Isla Mujeres. They're looking for a 
kid-friendly home with two bedrooms and a swimming pool with a view is a must, and they prefer a place that has 
rental potential.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Challenge Apartment Week One 

The scaffold around the exterior comes down and the glorious Gatwick is revealed. 

16:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Taking a Bite out of The Bahamas 

After visiting the Bahamas on many vacations, a couple are now moving to Exuma with their daughter. Although 
they want an outdoor life, Mum wants an updated home, but Dad's watching the pennies.

16:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

A New Life on Utila 

A Canadian couple ditch winter cold for Utila, Honduras. They only need to agree on whether they want to rebuild, or 
find a move in ready property with space for friends and family to visit.

17:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Midcentury Markup 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a Santa Ana, Calif., home with mid-century details that could sell for top dollar; 
they're forced to outbid other investors to snag the home, leaving them wondering if more money means more 
problems.

17:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Pigeon Hole Flip 

Tarek and Christina take on a home full of surprises in Santa Ana, Calif.; they work to modernize the house as much 
as possible to appeal to the modern-day buyer, but with every challenge comes many problems.
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Tue Feb 6, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rome, if You Want to 

A native Italian wants his career-driven wife to live like the Romans do and take life at a slower speed.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Pause in Puerto Vallarta 

A California power couple with equally demanding careers seeks an escape from work in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Lake Dreams in Wisconsin 

A couple is tired of cramped apartment life and looks to find a place in his hometown of Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. 
They're looking for a house with three bedrooms, and he wants a place that's on the lake, but she prefers a larger 
home away from the water.

19:30 TWICE THE LIFE FOR HALF THE PRICE WS G

The MacDonald-Dibb Family Revisit 

In this Inspirational series, presenter and country girl Kate Humble joins a family who are looking to change their 
lives in a big way. They're all desperate to leave the rat race behind and radically transform their quality of life.

20:30 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN WS G

Dordogne, France 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

21:30 FANTASY HOMES BY THE SEA WS G

Majorca     

Jenni helps Phil and Linzi, who are desperate to relocate to Majorca where they met and worked together.

22:30 WORST HOUSE ON THE STREET WS G

York 

Brother and sister property developers Scarlette and Stuart Douglas help families transform run-down houses into 
dream homes. Gemma and Scott transform a dilapidated shell of a house into a breathtaking abode. 

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rome, if You Want to 

A native Italian wants his career-driven wife to live like the Romans do and take life at a slower speed.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Pause in Puerto Vallarta 

A California power couple with equally demanding careers seeks an escape from work in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico.
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Tue Feb 6, 2024

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Lake Dreams in Wisconsin 

A couple is tired of cramped apartment life and looks to find a place in his hometown of Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. 
They're looking for a house with three bedrooms, and he wants a place that's on the lake, but she prefers a larger 
home away from the water.

01:00 TWICE THE LIFE FOR HALF THE PRICE Repeat WS G

The MacDonald-Dibb Family Revisit 

In this Inspirational series, presenter and country girl Kate Humble joins a family who are looking to change their 
lives in a big way. They're all desperate to leave the rat race behind and radically transform their quality of life.

02:00 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Dordogne, France 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

03:00 FANTASY HOMES BY THE SEA Repeat WS G

Majorca     

Jenni helps Phil and Linzi, who are desperate to relocate to Majorca where they met and worked together.

04:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Embracing the Beauty of San Carlos 

An empty-nester couple decides to make a new home in San Carlos, Mexico. They're looking for water views with a 
minimum of two bedrooms and he needs an office space for work, but she's concerned with having a separate 
dining area for entertaining.

04:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Seeking a View on Isla Mujeres 

A young family from Pennsylvania looks to trade cold weather for the beaches of Isla Mujeres. They're looking for a 
kid-friendly home with two bedrooms and a swimming pool with a view is a must, and they prefer a place that has 
rental potential.

05:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Taking a Bite out of The Bahamas 

After visiting the Bahamas on many vacations, a couple are now moving to Exuma with their daughter. Although 
they want an outdoor life, Mum wants an updated home, but Dad's watching the pennies.

05:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

A New Life on Utila 

A Canadian couple ditch winter cold for Utila, Honduras. They only need to agree on whether they want to rebuild, or 
find a move in ready property with space for friends and family to visit.
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Wed Feb 7, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Pause in Puerto Vallarta 

A California power couple with equally demanding careers seeks an escape from work in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Lake Dreams in Wisconsin 

A couple is tired of cramped apartment life and looks to find a place in his hometown of Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. 
They're looking for a house with three bedrooms, and he wants a place that's on the lake, but she prefers a larger 
home away from the water.

07:00 SLEDGEHAMMER G

Building a Better Basement 

Jason smashes an old kitchenette and a hideous bathroom in Michael and LaToya's basement, then he turns it into 
a child-friendly space that doubles as a guestroom.

07:30 SLEDGEHAMMER G

Building a Master Suite and a Better Closet for Mom and Dad 

Mike and Christie take a sledgehammer to their master bedroom and ugly pink bathroom; Jason creates custom 
closets with remote-control features in the bedroom and installs a glass-tile shower and a custom vanity in the 
bathroom.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat G

Join The Garden Gurus as we show you the right tools for the right job for shearing and lopping, another fantastic tip 
to gardening success and a very adaptable autumn tree with some of the best autumn foliage.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Challenge Apartment Week One 

The scaffold around the exterior comes down and the glorious Gatwick is revealed. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rome, if You Want to 

A native Italian wants his career-driven wife to live like the Romans do and take life at a slower speed.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Pause in Puerto Vallarta 

A California power couple with equally demanding careers seeks an escape from work in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Lake Dreams in Wisconsin 

A couple is tired of cramped apartment life and looks to find a place in his hometown of Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. 
They're looking for a house with three bedrooms, and he wants a place that's on the lake, but she prefers a larger 
home away from the water.
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Wed Feb 7, 2024

11:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Taking a Bite out of The Bahamas 

After visiting the Bahamas on many vacations, a couple are now moving to Exuma with their daughter. Although 
they want an outdoor life, Mum wants an updated home, but Dad's watching the pennies.

11:30 WORST HOUSE ON THE STREET Repeat WS G

York 

Brother and sister property developers Scarlette and Stuart Douglas help families transform run-down houses into 
dream homes. Gemma and Scott transform a dilapidated shell of a house into a breathtaking abode. 

12:30 FANTASY HOMES BY THE SEA Repeat WS G

Majorca     

Jenni helps Phil and Linzi, who are desperate to relocate to Majorca where they met and worked together.

13:30 TWICE THE LIFE FOR HALF THE PRICE Repeat WS G

The MacDonald-Dibb Family Revisit 

In this Inspirational series, presenter and country girl Kate Humble joins a family who are looking to change their 
lives in a big way. They're all desperate to leave the rat race behind and radically transform their quality of life.

14:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Challenge Apartment Week One Reveal 

It's Challenge apartment week one room reveals. The judges decide which couples get a share in the Ninety 
thousand dollars up for grabs to take off their reserves at auction. 

16:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Bringing the Family Home 

Wanting to be closer to family, a Florida family return to Roatan, Honduras. While they both want water views and 
room for the children, she wants traditional style, and he wants a modern home.

16:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Trading Moguls for Water Skis 

A professional extreme skier and his wife are leaving cold Colorado slopes for the beach in Roatan, Honduras. For 
such a big change they want to find the perfect property, with access to all the island activities and room for their 
dog.

17:00 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Dordogne, France 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.
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Wed Feb 7, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

New Hope in Bogota 

A young woman decides to start over in Bogota, Colombia, with her boyfriend, and while she wants a property to 
renovate and rebuild, he insists on a practical start to their new beginning.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Together at Last, in Perth 

An international couple in a long-distance relationship is ready to settle down in his hometown of Perth, Australia. 
They're both seasoned travellers, but their goal of finally living together in one place presents unforeseen challenges.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Designing a Dallas Dream Condo 

A single interior designer is tired of renting and looks for her first home in Dallas, Texas. She's looking for a modern 
condo with a balcony that has all the amenities, but finding a place that's near downtown and in her budget will be a 
challenge.

19:30 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Sweet Tea Dreams 

A couple of tea farmers want to turn their historic, sixth-generation farmhouse into an event space; Ben and Erin 
take on the challenge of renovating this century-old residence into a party venue that will welcome people from all 
over.

20:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Flooded Two-Story Restored 

Mina and Karen are welcomed into their new duplex with piles of clothes two toilets and two feet of water in the 
basement.

21:30 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Victorian Gets Street Style 

Steve and Leanne Ford are asked to tackle the first floor of an old Victorian row house. Their first order of business 
is to brighten and lighten the whole space, then overhaul the dungeon of a kitchen to let the light shine in.

22:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Training Day 

Kortney & Dave's latest flip serves as the training ground for their newest team member Kevin, who also happens to 
be Kortney's little brother. Will he be able to rise to the occasion and impress his new bosses without disrupting 
family ties?

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

New Hope in Bogota 

A young woman decides to start over in Bogota, Colombia, with her boyfriend, and while she wants a property to 
renovate and rebuild, he insists on a practical start to their new beginning.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Together at Last, in Perth 

An international couple in a long-distance relationship is ready to settle down in his hometown of Perth, Australia. 
They're both seasoned travellers, but their goal of finally living together in one place presents unforeseen challenges.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Designing a Dallas Dream Condo 

A single interior designer is tired of renting and looks for her first home in Dallas, Texas. She's looking for a modern 
condo with a balcony that has all the amenities, but finding a place that's near downtown and in her budget will be a 
challenge.
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Wed Feb 7, 2024

01:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Sweet Tea Dreams 

A couple of tea farmers want to turn their historic, sixth-generation farmhouse into an event space; Ben and Erin 
take on the challenge of renovating this century-old residence into a party venue that will welcome people from all 
over.

02:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Flooded Two-Story Restored 

Mina and Karen are welcomed into their new duplex with piles of clothes two toilets and two feet of water in the 
basement.

03:00 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Victorian Gets Street Style 

Steve and Leanne Ford are asked to tackle the first floor of an old Victorian row house. Their first order of business 
is to brighten and lighten the whole space, then overhaul the dungeon of a kitchen to let the light shine in.

03:30 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

First Floor Blowout 

The Fords are tasked with updating the first floor of a regal Victorian house. The owners of this home are both 
young and traditional in their style, so Leanne looks to create an entertaining floor that's a perfect balance of new 
and old. 

04:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Training Day 

Kortney & Dave's latest flip serves as the training ground for their newest team member Kevin, who also happens to 
be Kortney's little brother. Will he be able to rise to the occasion and impress his new bosses without disrupting 
family ties?

05:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Bringing the Family Home 

Wanting to be closer to family, a Florida family return to Roatan, Honduras. While they both want water views and 
room for the children, she wants traditional style, and he wants a modern home.

05:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Trading Moguls for Water Skis 

A professional extreme skier and his wife are leaving cold Colorado slopes for the beach in Roatan, Honduras. For 
such a big change they want to find the perfect property, with access to all the island activities and room for their 
dog.
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Thu Feb 8, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Together at Last, in Perth 

An international couple in a long-distance relationship is ready to settle down in his hometown of Perth, Australia. 
They're both seasoned travellers, but their goal of finally living together in one place presents unforeseen challenges.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Designing a Dallas Dream Condo 

A single interior designer is tired of renting and looks for her first home in Dallas, Texas. She's looking for a modern 
condo with a balcony that has all the amenities, but finding a place that's near downtown and in her budget will be a 
challenge.

07:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Embracing the Beauty of San Carlos 

An empty-nester couple decides to make a new home in San Carlos, Mexico. They're looking for water views with a 
minimum of two bedrooms and he needs an office space for work, but she's concerned with having a separate 
dining area for entertaining.

07:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Seeking a View on Isla Mujeres 

A young family from Pennsylvania looks to trade cold weather for the beaches of Isla Mujeres. They're looking for a 
kid-friendly home with two bedrooms and a swimming pool with a view is a must, and they prefer a place that has 
rental potential.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Challenge Apartment Week One Reveal 

It's Challenge apartment week one room reveals. The judges decide which couples get a share in the Ninety 
thousand dollars up for grabs to take off their reserves at auction. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

New Hope in Bogota 

A young woman decides to start over in Bogota, Colombia, with her boyfriend, and while she wants a property to 
renovate and rebuild, he insists on a practical start to their new beginning.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Together at Last, in Perth 

An international couple in a long-distance relationship is ready to settle down in his hometown of Perth, Australia. 
They're both seasoned travellers, but their goal of finally living together in one place presents unforeseen challenges.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Designing a Dallas Dream Condo 

A single interior designer is tired of renting and looks for her first home in Dallas, Texas. She's looking for a modern 
condo with a balcony that has all the amenities, but finding a place that's near downtown and in her budget will be a 
challenge.

11:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Bringing the Family Home 

Wanting to be closer to family, a Florida family return to Roatan, Honduras. While they both want water views and 
room for the children, she wants traditional style, and he wants a modern home.

11:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Trading Moguls for Water Skis 

A professional extreme skier and his wife are leaving cold Colorado slopes for the beach in Roatan, Honduras. For 
such a big change they want to find the perfect property, with access to all the island activities and room for their 
dog.
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Thu Feb 8, 2024

12:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Flooded Two-Story Restored 

Mina and Karen are welcomed into their new duplex with piles of clothes two toilets and two feet of water in the 
basement.

13:00 THE GARDEN HUSTLE Captioned Repeat WS PG

A passionate duo tackles a complete backyard overhaul in 48-hours, a small front courtyard undergoes a magical 
transformation, Lisa explores the home of an interior designer and horticulturalist with a collection of indoor plants.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

14:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Sweet Tea Dreams 

A couple of tea farmers want to turn their historic, sixth-generation farmhouse into an event space; Ben and Erin 
take on the challenge of renovating this century-old residence into a party venue that will welcome people from all 
over.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Final Challenge Apartment Week 

The second and final week of the challenge apartment begins. The Blockheads compete for their last chance to 
knock some money off their reserve prices at auction.   

16:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Embracing the Sunshine in Sosua 

Wanting to move to Sosua, Dominican Republic, a New York real estate agent starts looking for a new home. While 
not able to swim, she still wants a house close to the beach with a pool, and maybe some fruit trees.

16:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Working Out on the Beaches of Cabarete 

Moving to Cabarete, Dominican Republic, two friends, both divorced, leave Chicago, hoping to open their own 
fitness business. Now they only have to agree on the budget and what facilities are the most important.

17:00 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

Victorian Gets Street Style 

Steve and Leanne Ford are asked to tackle the first floor of an old Victorian row house. Their first order of business 
is to brighten and lighten the whole space, then overhaul the dungeon of a kitchen to let the light shine in.

17:30 RESTORED BY THE FORDS Repeat WS G

First Floor Blowout 

The Fords are tasked with updating the first floor of a regal Victorian house. The owners of this home are both 
young and traditional in their style, so Leanne looks to create an entertaining floor that's a perfect balance of new 
and old. 
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Thu Feb 8, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

An Argument in Auckland 

Young parents search for a home in New Zealand; he wants city life, but she wants access to the ocean.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Only the Best in Paris 

After 20 years making sacrifices for her career, a woman finally lands her dream job in Paris; she's ready to fall in 
love with a new city and a new person, but she won't settle for anything less than the perfect man and the perfect 
home.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

An Impressive Home in San Francisco 

With their lease expiring, these San Francisco-area newlyweds need to buy their first place soon. Since a home that 
says they've made it is everything, she's willing to spend more for something impressive, but he's worried what her 
tastes will cost.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Renovation Rush Before Baby 

Craig and Lital are expecting their first child and need to find a home fast. After selling their condo quicker than 
expected they're living with her parents and are ready to have a house of their own in California's San Fernando 
Valley. 

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

New Chapter for Family of Four 

After looking at houses for months with no luck, Gayle and Tim Jackson need help to find a new place for their 
family of four that has four bedrooms and three bathrooms that, ideally, can be renovated within their budget.

21:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dose of Luck 

Illness forced a man into early retirement and made his wife the sole breadwinner, but a lottery win has them moving 
out of their tiny apartment. They need Laurence's help as they search for a perfect home to start the life they never 
thought they'd have.

22:30 UNSELLABLE HOUSES Repeat WS G

Sunken Seventies to High Class 

Lyndsay and Leslie work to bring out the potential in an engineer's 1970s home. After raising the sunken living room 
and lifting the kitchen ceiling, they aim for top marks with a dark, sophisticated style that complements the home's 
soaring architecture.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

An Argument in Auckland 

Young parents search for a home in New Zealand; he wants city life, but she wants access to the ocean.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Only the Best in Paris 

After 20 years making sacrifices for her career, a woman finally lands her dream job in Paris; she's ready to fall in 
love with a new city and a new person, but she won't settle for anything less than the perfect man and the perfect 
home.
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Thu Feb 8, 2024

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

An Impressive Home in San Francisco 

With their lease expiring, these San Francisco-area newlyweds need to buy their first place soon. Since a home that 
says they've made it is everything, she's willing to spend more for something impressive, but he's worried what her 
tastes will cost.

01:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Renovation Rush Before Baby 

Craig and Lital are expecting their first child and need to find a home fast. After selling their condo quicker than 
expected they're living with her parents and are ready to have a house of their own in California's San Fernando 
Valley. 

02:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dose of Luck 

Illness forced a man into early retirement and made his wife the sole breadwinner, but a lottery win has them moving 
out of their tiny apartment. They need Laurence's help as they search for a perfect home to start the life they never 
thought they'd have.

02:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Winning Character 

A family inheritance means that a young couple can finally fulfill the dream of buying their first house. Now, 
Laurence's biggest challenge will be finding a home in quaint Wiltshire with as much character as the flamboyant, 
antique-obsessed twosome.

03:00 UNSELLABLE HOUSES Repeat WS G

Sunken Seventies to High Class 

Lyndsay and Leslie work to bring out the potential in an engineer's 1970s home. After raising the sunken living room 
and lifting the kitchen ceiling, they aim for top marks with a dark, sophisticated style that complements the home's 
soaring architecture.

04:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

New Chapter for Family of Four 

After looking at houses for months with no luck, Gayle and Tim Jackson need help to find a new place for their 
family of four that has four bedrooms and three bathrooms that, ideally, can be renovated within their budget.

05:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Embracing the Sunshine in Sosua 

Wanting to move to Sosua, Dominican Republic, a New York real estate agent starts looking for a new home. While 
not able to swim, she still wants a house close to the beach with a pool, and maybe some fruit trees.

05:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Working Out on the Beaches of Cabarete 

Moving to Cabarete, Dominican Republic, two friends, both divorced, leave Chicago, hoping to open their own 
fitness business. Now they only have to agree on the budget and what facilities are the most important.
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Fri Feb 9, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Only the Best in Paris 

After 20 years making sacrifices for her career, a woman finally lands her dream job in Paris; she's ready to fall in 
love with a new city and a new person, but she won't settle for anything less than the perfect man and the perfect 
home.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

An Impressive Home in San Francisco 

With their lease expiring, these San Francisco-area newlyweds need to buy their first place soon. Since a home that 
says they've made it is everything, she's willing to spend more for something impressive, but he's worried what her 
tastes will cost.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - STC European Experiences 

Getaway is Australia's favourite travel show with wonderful holiday ideas for all tastes and budgets as well as those 
once in a lifetime, dream destinations. Escape today with Getaway.

07:30 THE GARDEN REVOLUTION Repeat WS G

The Garden Gurus Garden Revolution celebrates tropical gardening at its best. This series explores the beautiful 
environment created for the city in a garden. It shares tips and hints on getting the most amazing results from exotic 
plant species and it explores the importance of gardens to the community.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

The Garden Gurus show you how you can dramatically improve your garden with the use of tropical plants and 
water features. We also show you a very versatile product you should be using for bigger and tastier citrus, 
strawberries and tomatoes.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Final Challenge Apartment Week 

The second and final week of the challenge apartment begins. The Blockheads compete for their last chance to 
knock some money off their reserve prices at auction.   

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

An Argument in Auckland 

Young parents search for a home in New Zealand; he wants city life, but she wants access to the ocean.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Only the Best in Paris 

After 20 years making sacrifices for her career, a woman finally lands her dream job in Paris; she's ready to fall in 
love with a new city and a new person, but she won't settle for anything less than the perfect man and the perfect 
home.

10:30 HELLO SA Captioned Repeat WS PG

New Year 

Hayley, Lauren and Tom are back to celebrate the best of SA. We go backstage of State Theatre's first play of 2024; 
we revisit a city distillery, and head to Deep Creek to look through an accommodation that shows off the Fleurieu. 

11:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Embracing the Sunshine in Sosua 

Wanting to move to Sosua, Dominican Republic, a New York real estate agent starts looking for a new home. While 
not able to swim, she still wants a house close to the beach with a pool, and maybe some fruit trees.
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Fri Feb 9, 2024

11:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Working Out on the Beaches of Cabarete 

Moving to Cabarete, Dominican Republic, two friends, both divorced, leave Chicago, hoping to open their own 
fitness business. Now they only have to agree on the budget and what facilities are the most important.

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Renovation Rush Before Baby 

Craig and Lital are expecting their first child and need to find a home fast. After selling their condo quicker than 
expected they're living with her parents and are ready to have a house of their own in California's San Fernando 
Valley. 

13:00 UNSELLABLE HOUSES Repeat WS G

Sunken Seventies to High Class 

Lyndsay and Leslie work to bring out the potential in an engineer's 1970s home. After raising the sunken living room 
and lifting the kitchen ceiling, they aim for top marks with a dark, sophisticated style that complements the home's 
soaring architecture.

14:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dose of Luck 

Illness forced a man into early retirement and made his wife the sole breadwinner, but a lottery win has them moving 
out of their tiny apartment. They need Laurence's help as they search for a perfect home to start the life they never 
thought they'd have.

14:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Winning Character 

A family inheritance means that a young couple can finally fulfill the dream of buying their first house. Now, 
Laurence's biggest challenge will be finding a home in quaint Wiltshire with as much character as the flamboyant, 
antique-obsessed twosome.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Final Challenge Apartment Week 

An argument erupts between Hans and Sara regarding Hayden's unwillingness to help the group. 

16:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Strong Opinions and Strong Drinks on St. Maarten 

Moving to the Dutch side of St. Maarten, a Cape Cod couple try to agree on what is most important to make the 
island their home.

16:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

All Aboard for a New Life on St. Maarten 

An active energetic Iowa couple relocate to the island of St. Maarten. It's not easy to find the perfect home when she 
wants ocean views and he wants to be near the marina. At least they both want plenty of space for visiting family.

17:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

New Chapter for Family of Four 

After looking at houses for months with no luck, Gayle and Tim Jackson need help to find a new place for their 
family of four that has four bedrooms and three bathrooms that, ideally, can be renovated within their budget.
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Fri Feb 9, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living it Up and Sizing it Down in Amsterdam 

A family of three and their dog come to terms with smaller dwellings and limited inventory to make the most of an 
opportunity to live in Amsterdam. He wants a practical, modern apartment, she wants Dutch charm with less to 
clean.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

What Happens in Vegas Stays in London 

After four years of long-distance dating, newlyweds look for their first place together in London; she's leaving 
everything to move to his home turf, and managing big changes on a single income will be a greater challenge than 
they anticipated.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Glam vs. Land in New York 

TV star Dominique Jackson and her fiance search for their first home in Orange County, New York. They're looking 
for something spacious, and she wants a two-story colonial with a pool, but he prefers an open concept farmhouse 
with acreage.

19:30 ISLAND OF BRYAN WS PG

Close to Home 

When a disaster hits the Bahamas, Bryan and Sarah must find a new home base for a family.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

20:30 HOUSES WITH HISTORY Repeat WS G

The One With the Double Staircase 

Mike, Rich and Jen prepare for a big job as they consider two homes in different states of disrepair. One is a 1696 
home that is literally leaning, and the other a 1800 Cape Cod with a solid exterior that covers up the start of an 
abandoned demolition.

21:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1910 Arts & Crafts Farmhouse 

Brett restores a 1910 Arts and Crafts farmhouse for a family that relocates to Cherry Valley, Calif.; Brett opens up 
the original front porch, changes the layout in the living room and guts the kitchen to install some unique cabinetry.

22:30 RENOVATION 911 WS PG

Broken Lines and Baseball Hail 

Following emergency restoration experts and sisters, Kirsten Meehan and Lindsey Uselding, as they rescue homes 
in Minneapolis that have recently experienced unexpected and tragic property disasters.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living it Up and Sizing it Down in Amsterdam 

A family of three and their dog come to terms with smaller dwellings and limited inventory to make the most of an 
opportunity to live in Amsterdam. He wants a practical, modern apartment, she wants Dutch charm with less to 
clean.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF DURBAN WS MA

Friends To Foes 

Mabusi comes clean about some of the questions she had asked the ladies in the confession game, and Jojo and 
Mabusi clash for the second time.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Fri Feb 9, 2024

01:00 THE WEEKEND WORKSHOP WS G

A Grand Piano, A Waterfall And Dazzling Dream Beds 

Kate builds stylish garden furniture from scaffolding boards and a bucket. Plus, Max takes on an emotional project 
for a woman.

02:00 RENOVATION 911 Repeat WS PG

Broken Lines and Baseball Hail 

Following emergency restoration experts and sisters, Kirsten Meehan and Lindsey Uselding, as they rescue homes 
in Minneapolis that have recently experienced unexpected and tragic property disasters.

03:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1910 Arts & Crafts Farmhouse 

Brett restores a 1910 Arts and Crafts farmhouse for a family that relocates to Cherry Valley, Calif.; Brett opens up 
the original front porch, changes the layout in the living room and guts the kitchen to install some unique cabinetry.

04:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - STC European Experiences 

Getaway is Australia's favourite travel show with wonderful holiday ideas for all tastes and budgets as well as those 
once in a lifetime, dream destinations. Escape today with Getaway.

04:30 HELLO SA Captioned Repeat WS PG

New Year 

Hayley, Lauren and Tom are back to celebrate the best of SA. We go backstage of State Theatre's first play of 2024; 
we revisit a city distillery, and head to Deep Creek to look through an accommodation that shows off the Fleurieu. 

05:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Strong Opinions and Strong Drinks on St. Maarten 

Moving to the Dutch side of St. Maarten, a Cape Cod couple try to agree on what is most important to make the 
island their home.

05:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

All Aboard for a New Life on St. Maarten 

An active energetic Iowa couple relocate to the island of St. Maarten. It's not easy to find the perfect home when she 
wants ocean views and he wants to be near the marina. At least they both want plenty of space for visiting family.
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Sat Feb 10, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

What Happens in Vegas Stays in London 

After four years of long-distance dating, newlyweds look for their first place together in London; she's leaving 
everything to move to his home turf, and managing big changes on a single income will be a greater challenge than 
they anticipated.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Glam vs. Land in New York 

TV star Dominique Jackson and her fiance search for their first home in Orange County, New York. They're looking 
for something spacious, and she wants a two-story colonial with a pool, but he prefers an open concept farmhouse 
with acreage.

07:00 ISLAND OF BRYAN Repeat WS PG

Close to Home 

When a disaster hits the Bahamas, Bryan and Sarah must find a new home base for a family.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Join us for the hands on final episode of The Garden Gurus Autumn series, focused on winter jobs you need to 
undertake before the cold winter months.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Final Challenge Apartment Week 

An argument erupts between Hans and Sara regarding Hayden's unwillingness to help the group. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living it Up and Sizing it Down in Amsterdam 

A family of three and their dog come to terms with smaller dwellings and limited inventory to make the most of an 
opportunity to live in Amsterdam. He wants a practical, modern apartment, she wants Dutch charm with less to 
clean.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

What Happens in Vegas Stays in London 

After four years of long-distance dating, newlyweds look for their first place together in London; she's leaving 
everything to move to his home turf, and managing big changes on a single income will be a greater challenge than 
they anticipated.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Glam vs. Land in New York 

TV star Dominique Jackson and her fiance search for their first home in Orange County, New York. They're looking 
for something spacious, and she wants a two-story colonial with a pool, but he prefers an open concept farmhouse 
with acreage.

11:00 THE GARDEN REVOLUTION Repeat WS G

The Garden Gurus Garden Revolution celebrates tropical gardening at its best. This series explores the beautiful 
environment created for the city in a garden. It shares tips and hints on getting the most amazing results from exotic 
plant species and it explores the importance of gardens to the community.

11:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - STC European Experiences 

Getaway is Australia's favourite travel show with wonderful holiday ideas for all tastes and budgets as well as those 
once in a lifetime, dream destinations. Escape today with Getaway.
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Sat Feb 10, 2024

12:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Strong Opinions and Strong Drinks on St. Maarten 

Moving to the Dutch side of St. Maarten, a Cape Cod couple try to agree on what is most important to make the 
island their home.

12:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

All Aboard for a New Life on St. Maarten 

An active energetic Iowa couple relocate to the island of St. Maarten. It's not easy to find the perfect home when she 
wants ocean views and he wants to be near the marina. At least they both want plenty of space for visiting family.

13:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME 
INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dose of Luck 

Illness forced a man into early retirement and made his wife the sole breadwinner, but a lottery win has them moving 
out of their tiny apartment. They need Laurence's help as they search for a perfect home to start the life they never 
thought they'd have.

13:30 HOUSES WITH HISTORY Repeat WS G

The One With the Double Staircase 

Mike, Rich and Jen prepare for a big job as they consider two homes in different states of disrepair. One is a 1696 
home that is literally leaning, and the other a 1800 Cape Cod with a solid exterior that covers up the start of an 
abandoned demolition.

14:30 RENOVATION 911 Repeat WS PG

Broken Lines and Baseball Hail 

Following emergency restoration experts and sisters, Kirsten Meehan and Lindsey Uselding, as they rescue homes 
in Minneapolis that have recently experienced unexpected and tragic property disasters.

15:30 FANTASY HOMES BY THE SEA Repeat WS G

Majorca     

Jenni helps Phil and Linzi, who are desperate to relocate to Majorca where they met and worked together.

16:30 ISLAND OF BRYAN Repeat WS PG

Close to Home 

When a disaster hits the Bahamas, Bryan and Sarah must find a new home base for a family.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

17:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1910 Arts & Crafts Farmhouse 

Brett restores a 1910 Arts and Crafts farmhouse for a family that relocates to Cherry Valley, Calif.; Brett opens up 
the original front porch, changes the layout in the living room and guts the kitchen to install some unique cabinetry.
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Sat Feb 10, 2024

18:30 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Dordogne, France 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

19:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

Mollusc Madness & Key Moulding 

Work continues on the chateau's roof and exterior walls, but Dick and Angel uncover more issues. Papi Steve is 
determined to create a second front door key.

20:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Old Soul in Akron 

An "old soul" has spent four years looking for his perfect midcentury home, and he refuses to settle for anything else.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Downsizing in Madrid 

After visiting their son abroad in Spain, two small business owners sell their expansive home and downsize in 
Madrid. With no experience living outside California, the frugal husband hopes to prevent his wife from spending too 
much of their savings.

22:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Sun Never Sets on a Beach Dream 

With every trip to Sunset Beach, North Carolina, a tight-knit family of three falls deeper in love with the town's 
natural beauty. After years of saving and crashing at their friend's house, they're finally ready to carve out their own 
slice of paradise.

23:30 THE WEEKEND WORKSHOP Repeat WS G

A Grand Piano, A Waterfall And Dazzling Dream Beds 

Kate builds stylish garden furniture from scaffolding boards and a bucket. Plus, Max takes on an emotional project 
for a woman.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Old Soul in Akron 

An "old soul" has spent four years looking for his perfect midcentury home, and he refuses to settle for anything else.

01:00 SUMMER HOUSE WS MA

Derby Days 

Lindsay, on Cloud nine with Stravy, decides it's time to take her relationship to the next level and make her ring size 
known. Carl throws a Derby-themed party, complete with a housemates horse race. And just when Hannah thinks 
she's finally back in the good graces of the group, she finds herself in the hot seat yet again, and for a familiar 
problem...her relationship.

Cons.Advice: Mature Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Sun Never Sets on a Beach Dream 

With every trip to Sunset Beach, North Carolina, a tight-knit family of three falls deeper in love with the town's 
natural beauty. After years of saving and crashing at their friend's house, they're finally ready to carve out their own 
slice of paradise.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 28 January 2024. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 28 of 29

Sydney Program Guide



Sat Feb 10, 2024

02:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Returning to the Breezy Life 

A military family is ready to buy their first house and hope to provide the same beach life for their kids as they had 
growing up. Eying familiar stomping grounds along Florida's Emerald Coast, they've narrowed their search to Gulf 
Breeze.

03:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Downsizing in Madrid 

After visiting their son abroad in Spain, two small business owners sell their expansive home and downsize in 
Madrid. With no experience living outside California, the frugal husband hopes to prevent his wife from spending too 
much of their savings.

03:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Attempting to Adult in Maroochydore, Australia 

An aspiring radio personality leaves the crowded, expensive life in London for her dream job in Maroochydore, 
Australia. She's working with a small budget which means that the responsible, adult decision is also the boring one 
that may require roommates.

04:00 THE WEEKEND WORKSHOP Repeat WS G

A Grand Piano, A Waterfall And Dazzling Dream Beds 

Kate builds stylish garden furniture from scaffolding boards and a bucket. Plus, Max takes on an emotional project 
for a woman.

05:00 HOUSES WITH HISTORY Repeat WS G

The One With the Double Staircase 

Mike, Rich and Jen prepare for a big job as they consider two homes in different states of disrepair. One is a 1696 
home that is literally leaning, and the other a 1800 Cape Cod with a solid exterior that covers up the start of an 
abandoned demolition.
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